May 24, 2019
Dear Parents,
This will officially be the last newsletter for this year!  It is crazy how fast the year flew by!  I have mixed emotions as this year comes to an end.  Of course, I am looking forward to a “less structured” summer schedule and some down time, but I will miss your kids!  This class has a lot of fun personalities and I will miss their bright smiles and the many hugs I receive each day.  I am confident that they are ready to move on and will excel in First Grade!
Next week we will be looking through our portfolios and will be in awe of how much we have learned.  I will then send your child’s portfolio home with them.  It is yours to keep!  I will also be sending your child’s report card home in their folder on the last day of school.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions about the report card.
Remember to dress your child appropriately for the weather for our field trip on Tuesday, with good running shoes.  No flip-flops, please, as we will be playing at the park after our boat ride.  You may also want to apply sunscreen to your child in the morning.  If you are chaperoning please remember that no siblings will be allowed on the boat due to the number of passengers that we have.  Please be waiting at the boat by 10:15.  Our plan is to ride from 10:30-11:30 and then eat lunch and play at the park after that.  We will head back to school around 1:30 or so.  You are welcome to take your child home with you when we leave the park, or they may come back to school for Center Time at the end of the day.  Chaperones, please be on the lookout for an email this afternoon containing the list of which children you will be responsible for watching on the boat.  Thank you!
On Thursday, we will participate in several Field Day activities with Mrs. O’Toole. Our class is asked to wear red on this day! Again, please have your child wear tennis shoes and apply sunscreen in the morning if you wish. 
Monday, May 27- Memorial Day-No school
Tuesday, May 28: C-chalk day- We will do sidewalk chalk after we return from our Lady of the Lake Field Trip.
Wednesday, May 29: B-Beach Day- Your child may bring a pair of sunglasses and wear shorts and a tank top if they wish.
Thursday, May 30: A-Autographs- We will be exchanging autographs in class. (Remember that this is also the day for our class’s STAR party, so students may bring a snack and a toy/electronic if they wish.)
Friday, May 31: Last day of school with a 2:00 dismissal
Have a great summer!  Be sure to enjoy every day with your children because they will grow up very fast!!
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